
Regarding HB 3470 

Dear Honorable Representative Drazan, Representative Boice, Representative Elmer and 
Representative Skarlatos 

My name is Cathy Rackham. I live in Millersburg which has an Albany address. I am a concerned 
Oregon citizen and a Linn County Republican PCP in precinct 76 in Linn County.   

I oppose HB3470 and ask you to vote No on this Bill. This bill does not go far enough to stop fraud in 
our Oregon elections. In Section 1 (4) it says if a person is notified and does not decline to be 
registered within 21 calendar days after SOS or County Clerk sends them notification, their 
registration is deemed completed. How do you know that they still live at that address if they don’t 
reply?   

The bill also states that the person can sign by electronic signature. Anyone can sign electronically 
so you wouldn’t know who really signed the voter registration.  

We need to get rid of doing things electronically, machines and Vote by mail. We need to get rid of 
the Motor Voter Registration and ERIC! We need to vote in person, with proof of US Citizenship, 
proof of living in Oregon and on paper ballots, within each precinct where the precincts count the 
votes and keep records prior to handing the ballots over to the county clerks. We need to stop the 
fraudulent voting in Oregon.  

HB3470 does not solve our problems, it only exacerbates them.  

I urge you to Vote No on HB 3470 and draw up a new bill to eliminate Vote by mail in Oregon!  

Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy B. Rackham 


